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Stock Exchange Announcement No. 03-08 / 17 January 2008

Nordic Tankers A/S
takes over additional product tanker

Nordic Tankers has on January 17th, 2008 taken delivery of m.t. “NORDIC HANNE”, a 38.396
tons deadweight IMO3 product tanker for operation through its associated company Nordic Se-
aarland Tankers BV, Amsterdam. The vessel was delivered in September 2007 from the Guang-
zhou Shipyard International, PRC.

Nordic Tankers now has 8 new tankers operating — and further 3 newbuildings for delivery in
20009.

The new product tanker has joined the Handytankers Pool managed by Maersk Tankers.

Further information:

Flemming Krusell Sgrensen, CEO, telephone no. +45 4045 5359.



